
 

From the Pastor                                      May 25, 2025 

Memorial Day, observed on the last Monday of May, is a  
National holiday in the United States. This day is dedicated 

to remembering and honoring the men and women who died 
while serving in the Military. It’s a day for reflection and re-
membrance, not celebration, as it is a time to mourn those 
who made the ultimate sacrifice for their country. May we  

always be THANKFUL! 
 

God & Country Day 2025  
Our Annual God & Country  

service will be Sunday, July 13th at 6 
o’clock. Let us come prepared to 

hear what the Lord has laid on Bro. 
Ken Jackson’s heart, as he will be bringing the message. We will 
be sending out Early Veteran Letters tomorrow and would love 
to add more Vet’s to our current list. If you have a loved one to 
add please see the Secretary. As most of you know we show our 
appreciation with a gift to all Military personnel, if you would 

like to donate towards this gift please mark the envelope 
“Military” and place it in the offering plate.  

Thanks for all your help each year! 
GOD BLESS AMERICA!! 

  HAPPY MEMORIAL DAY 2025 

       SEEKING DEDICATED EMPLOYEES 
 Faith Nursery School is looking for dedicated employees, 
see Paul Cahoon for an application if you are or you know 

someone interested. (Pre-schoolers)  



Serving In The Nursery 
 
 
 
 

Sunday Morning: 
Shana Marlowe 

 
Sunday Evening: 

Cindy Cahoon 
 

Wednesday Evening: 
Melissa Marlowe 

 

CONGRATULATIONS to the Kindergarten 
Graduates here at FCA! Anissa Jones and 

Malachi Roberts were a part of this group of 
Kindergarteners. Special Congrats you two!! 

 
SCHOOLS OUT YOUTH MEETING 

Our departure time for Saturday, the 31st will be 
8:30am. Please be here in the parking lot by 8:15am 

so we can pull out on time. The  
younger children going with us will need to be  

accompanied by an adult while at this event. The 
meeting ends at 2pm, so we hope to be back here at 

the church between 3-3:30pm.  
 

ATTETION ALL CHILDREN’S MINISTRY WORKERS 

Bro. Tyree needs to meet again after the pm service tonight 
briefly to discuss a change needing to be made about VBS. Please 

meet down on the organ side directly after service. 
 

FATHER’S DAY IS COMING UP…. 
Sunday, June 15th we will celebrate all Fathers here at 
church. So bring your dad and let us honor the ones in  

attendance, along with ones who have gone on before us. 
 

Stewardship Report  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….   $5,195.00 
Faith Promise ................       563.00         
Other Missions ..............          70.00 
Building Fund  ................            0.00 
Parking Lot  ................        620.00 
Miscellaneous  ................          67.00  
 

Total……………..……     $6,515.00 
                                                          


